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From: Info <info@edenpark.co.nz>

Sent: Thursday, 22 August 2019 2:31 pm

To:

Subject: The Hood - Auckland v Bay of Plenty

To view this email as a web page, go here.
 

Auckland v Bay of Plenty 

Last week the All Blacks showed the world what they're capable of against the 
Wallabies here and now we return to the All Blacks' proving ground in the Mitre 10 
Cup. 

Rieko Ioane has been released to play for Auckland this weekend against the Bay of 
Plenty which will be a great opportunity for him to remind the All Blacks selectors 
what he brings to the table.  Bay of Plenty sit atop the Championship table having 
absolutely demolished Premiership contenders Waikato in the weekend so expect a 
great contest. 

The main game begins at 5:05pm and the curtain raiser features King's College and 
St Kentigern in the 1A Secondary Schools Final. This game kicks off at 3.00pm with 
gates opening at 2.15pm.  These kids are absolute stars in the making and will be 
sure to put on a great show. King's College last won in 2005 so this could be a historic 
moment for them. 

We have 125 tickets up for grabs, first in first served.  As usual, we'll be here from 
7am tomorrow at Gate G reception (limited to two tickets per household in The Hood). 

Resident Only Parking 

The Auckland Transport resident-only parking scheme will be in place for 
Saturday.  You can view more information here. 
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